
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING – 28 SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
 

 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE YOUTH COUNCIL 
 

 
 

 
a 

 
 

 
Young Mayor Ameera Abdi to Cllr Comer-Schwartz, Leader of the 
Council: 
 

During the last 12 months the cost-of-living crisis has been adversely impacting 
Islington’s families. What specific support can the council provide to young 
people to minimise this impact? 

 
b Deputy Young Mayor Areeb Ahmed to Cllr Woolf, Executive Member for 

Community Safety: 

 
We recently meet the Police Commissioner Sir Mark Rowley at the community 
event held in the borough. How is the council working with the Police locally to 

improve youth safety in ethe borough. Please provide examples to support our 
understanding of what is being done. 
 

c YCllr Liberty Davies-Neil to Cllr Ngongo, Executive Member for  
 
With the recent changes affecting Platform Youth Hub, what plans are in place 
to ensure Islington’s young people continue to have access to a vibrant youth 

offer? 

d YCllr Billy Diggin to Cllr Khondoker, Executive Member for  
 

Islington has always had a proud record of campaigning for human rights, how 
is the council showing solidarity for the women and girls facing challenges in 
some parts of the world? 

 
 


